
CIRCULAR No.  IOPEPC/087/2023-24                                     Date: 9
th

 December 2023

 

 

Dear Member,

 

The Council is planning to participate in Gulfood 2024 being held at Dubai during 19
th

 – 23
rd

February 2024, subject to space confirmation by the authorities. Member exporters who are

interested to participate in Gulfood 2024 are requested to send us an email mentioning your

interest.

 

Please note that this is not confirmatory email for participation but to understand the interest

of the members so that space can be confirmed/booked accordingly to the organisers of the

Gulfood 2024.

 

The size and cost of the stall along with other terms & conditions for participation will be sent

in due course of time subject to space confirmation.

   

Regards,

 

Ramesh Kolath

Dy. Chief Executive Officer

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021

Tel. No. : 91 22 22023225/9295

Email : pritam@iopepc.org, Website : www.iopepc.org
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